
T-Mobile Healthcare Employee Retention Program

Introducing T-Mobile Cellphone Payroll Deduction Plans 
For Pennsylvania Homecare Association (PHA) Members 

Beginning on March 1st, 2022, PHA Members will be able to take advantage of T-Mobile's 
Healthcare Payroll deduction cellphone program. As an official affiliate member of PHA, T-
Mobile wants to help PHA members save on their cell phone and data needs. 

Each employee may select SIM cards for up to 9 smartphone devices at a rate of $25 per 
month per SIM (plus taxes and fees)! 

Employees may bring any unlocked T-Mobile compatible device to the program or purchase 
one from T-Mobile, Amazon, Best-Buy or online vendors. 

This incredible $25 pricing brings an exceptional T-Mobile Smartphone features:

For more information about how to switch or use this program, please email T-Mobile Business
Lawrence.L.McNamara@T-Mobile.com or call 484-588-0436 M-F 9-5 EST

Check your T-Mobile Phone Coverage here!
https://www.t-mobile.com/coverage/coverage-map
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